Greetings Iowa physics teachers! 
Our fall meeting this year will be held at Ames High School on Saturday November 6.  David Meltzer from Iowa State has agreed to provide an invited talk on his research.  And, of course, we need you.  Join us and feel free to invite a physics colleague to come along. 
Please consider giving a presentation.  Do you have an interesting demonstration, research result, or teaching technique that you'd like to present?  Do you have high school or undergraduate students that would like to present research project results to us?  Please send a title and abstract and estimate of time needed to Dale Stille at dale-stille@uiowa.edu by October 15th. Our website at http://faraday.physics.uiowa.edu will updated periodically with the schedule.  AV information, travel directions, and meal information will be posted as they become available. 
If our schedule permits, I'd like to set aside some time after lunch for "5 minute or less" items.  These could be  quick demonstrations, interesting physics phenomena, provocative questions that you pose in class, showing an arcane piece of equipment from your store room and having us guess its use, or anything else that could be interesting to other physics folk.  Let us know if you would like to participate in this session.  There's no need to send a title or abstract. 
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